Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 6:44 AM
To: Elizabeth Burr

Subject: RE: garden

| will stop by today to update the photos and see if the Hearing Officer has the availability to review your case prior to
tomorrow.

Thanks!!

From: Elizabeth Burr [mailto:elizabethgburr@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 11:43 AM

To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: garden

Hi Lisa,
Thank you for coming on Wednesday and bringing Richard. Both of you were kind and conscientious.

Since you were here, | have put house numbers up; removed the metal posts; and reduced the height of the boulevard
vegetation.

You said you would ask permission for me to keep my rose bushes in the boulevard, which | appreciate. The same
permission was granted in August 2015 (and once previously) without an appeal being filed. In my appeal dated July 5, |
asked for permission to keep everything, with special emphasis on the rosebushes, cup flowers, Joe-pye weed, and all
other native plants/flowers. As you know, my husband received a native garden award in the fall of 2015.

If this case could possibly be resolved (in my favor!) today or before the hearing on Tuesday, | would be very grateful.

Best wishes,
Elizabeth (Liza) Burr



